
 

Report for May 2023 

Total Stays 1,452 

Unique Guests 97 

---- Women 39 

---- Men 58 

---- No Single Gender  

---- Transgender 1 

Veterans 9 

  

Age  

18-30 15 

31-50 39 

51-61 33 

62 + 10 

Not Recorded  

  

Nightly Average 47 

 

Notes:   
Housing Success- 1 man and 1 male veteran successfully moved into permanent housing in May 2023.  
1 woman who is pregnant moved into McKown Village to begin preparing for her baby boy to come.  A 
woman and her adult son were approved to move into McKown Village early June.  2 other men and 1 
woman were approved for a housing program with one of our partners and will be moving in imminently.   
 
This is 6 people in one month who are moving on toward a better future thanks to this shelter program.   
 
Additionally, we saw two more people get back into the workforce, partnerships with the VA connect more 
people to services and COCMH connect guests to mental health services.   
 
Our greatest challenge continues to be lacking enough space to bring everyone inside who wants to 
come inside.  We had seen a return of guests gathering before our agreed upon time and we started 
monitoring and enforcing this rule more firmly.  We have asked our friends at Care-A-Vans to drop at 
Andrews Park instead of the shelter.  We will get this under control.  
Thank you so much for this support.  
 


